
From: registrar
To:
Subject: HPE CM: Letter of Comment, EB-2019-0159 FW: Environmental impacts
Date: Wednesday, February 5, 2020 2:35:05 PM

 

From: RICHARD DE JONG  
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 4:54 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: Environmental impacts
 
Dear Sir/ Madam: There is absolutely no doubt that environmental impacts must be considered
during any deliberation of expanding or enhancing natural gas pipelines. This includes
“upstream “ considerations and all others. The deliberations should be open and transparent.
This is 2020. There is a mountain of evidence that we must adjust our approach to the
economy and everything we do. There is no maybe about it.
Please ensure environmental impacts are considered and accounted for during the next
pipeline meetings
Richard De Jong

 

Sent from Rogers Yahoo Mail for iPhone




